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School will be finishing foday for the half term holidays. School will reopen on
Monday 24th February at the normal time of 8.50am.

We hope you all have a happy and safe holidays.

Safer Internet Day

To celebrate Safer Internet day all Key Stages took part
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Children, manly young ones,
could play on an adults phone
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took part in an online safety quiz in groups and had a
debate as to whether children should use social

networking sites. We received some amazing
responses. Every child who took part showed an amazing understanding of how to use the
internet safely. Well done Endeavour!

For advice and info on keeping your child safe online visit http://bit.ly/291hwhK

.' On Friday 7th February a few children from KS1
visited Manchester United's training ground to

take part in a small tournament. We worked in
teams to play against other schools in Tameside
and the children really enjoyed themselves. We
look forward to other year groups participating
again this year.




These are the children who have excelled this week in one of our CORE values:
Commitment Yahya
Opportunity Helena Heidi-Rain Lacey
Respect Shah Abdul Prerona
Excellence Naila Suha Mason

i

Junior

Each week our midday staff choose one child from each key stage
o receive a lunchtime award for their exemplary behaviour and
manners. The awards this week go to:

Mahreen

Class Points

The class points winner this week are:

Ks1 Ks2

Year 1—-53 Year 4—39

Please ensure we have your
current contact details in

2\ school, just in case your child is
ill and we need to contact you.

©) ] Good attendance and punctuality are
\\\‘/ essential to your child's success at
=1 Endeavour Academy.

Across the school we have achieved 96.2%
attendance this means we are in the amber
zohe .

Individual class zones are as follows:

- Amber Green Gold
Y1 Y1/2 Y4

Y3 Y2 Y5

Y3/4 Y5/6

Y6




